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effects of atmospheric CO2 concentrations on
the weather, as well as what is known as the

greenhouse effect. But now researchers at the
University of Hawaiʻi at Mānoa have found that
the higher CO2 levels in the atmosphere could
have implications on the marine environment.
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this will raise carbon dioxide levels in the
ocean. This could have far-reaching

consequences for life in the ocean, so UA and
UH Mānoa scientists looked into how it could

impact the coral reefs that anchor many
underwater ecosystems. A new field study has

found support for the ability of reefs to
compensate for some of the effects of

elevated atmospheric CO2 concentrations,
and this could give insight into how corals and
other species will respond in the future. The
results of the study were published today in

the journal Nature Communications. UA
biologist Garrett Finney led the research,

which involved extensive data collection from
multiple sites and coral species in Hawaiʻi. The

findings show that exposed to the effects of
rising CO2 levels, coral reefs may be able to

compensate for adverse effects, by using their
own atmospheric carbon to offset the elevated
concentration of CO2, and support increases
in coral growth. This may be an adaptation

mechanism to respond to the increasing
atmospheric carbon, which could be a

mechanism for using the atmospheric carbon
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available to compensate for the impacts of
elevated atmospheric carbon.Gas prices are
expected to hit a national average of $4.00 a
gallon by Memorial Day. The current price of
gas on the I-85 corridor? $4.03 a gallon. “We
realize the impact that high fuel prices can
have on our families,” said Chairman Stan

Swier, Colorado State Senate. “At a time when
everyone else’s costs are rising, we’ve

reduced our average fuel tax in Colorado.
Thanks to our tax cut,
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